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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 3:11 PM
To: 'RHONDA AUTREY'
Subject: RE: Docket 160186

Good afternoon Ms. Autrey,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: RHONDA AUTREY [mailto:RhondaAutrey@msn.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 3:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160186 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I'm a resident of Pensacola Florida that has used Gulf Power since purchasing my home in 1999  
address is 733 E. Johnson Ave.   
 
My family has done its best to have energy efficient appliances, windows, etc. in an attempt to 
keep costs down; however, energy prices have continued to increase and are already a heavy burden 
on our budget.  
 
Please do not allow for Gulf Power to increase this burden further; please. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Rhonda K. Autrey  
850.503.0663 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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